
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
12 March 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Your child has been provided with a Self-Test COVID 19 pack. This will allow your 
child to test themselves at home twice a week. We are asking that students complete 
a test each Monday and Thursday morning before they come into school. Test 
results take 30 minutes, so it is important that there is time allocated for the results to 
be produced before a student attends school. 
 
The booklet provided with the test explains the testing process and also provides 
additional guidance on how to report your result to the NHS. 
 
In addition to reporting the test result to the NHS we would like you to complete the 
following form to report the result to the Academy. A link to this form can also be 
found on our website and social media. 
 
https://forms.gle/yh4x25ffn7q98YCr7 
 
Should you have any questions. Please do not hesitate to contact Miss Green via the 
school reception or by emailing s.green@riverside.outwood.com 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Melissa Brant-Smith 
Principal 
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